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Read 6 reviews from the
world's largest
community of readers.
Russell have ????6%,
double that of the
second edition. If you
distribute a book, it
does not mean that you
agree with it. 3
Recommend books to your
friends. 6 . n] Robert
Cardack? We are in awe
of all of you! Robert
Kardak Your opinion is
first of all for us.
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"Sex and an Imaginary
Friend" October 1, 1858
You were here, you were
with me, you came to my
aid in the most
difficult moments.
(After all, you wonâ€™t
leave me in trouble?
After all, you will
always be by my side?) I
am grateful to you for
being there, in the most
difficult moments, in
that period of my life
when, despite everything
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that happened, I felt
terribly lonely when
there was no close
person nearby. At that
moment you didn't have
to take care of me, you
could manage without me,
but you didn't give up,
you took responsibility
for everything I lived,
and you supported me. It
was very important for
me, because then I felt
that I could handle it
myself, that I was
4/8

strong and could stand
up for myself.And
besides, it was such a
support that I had never
experienced before. And
it gave me confidence in
myself. Sometimes you
wanted to say something
to me, but did not dare.
You were by my side, but
it was my business, it
was only my choice. You
could have said that it
was their business, that
they had the right, but
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it wasn't. I remember
you once offered me a
compromise. You said
that if it's true that
love is only a feeling,
then you will have to
think carefully about
whether I should stay
with him or not. You
didn't tell me that you
love him, you just said
it like it is. This is
one of those things that
struck me then. I
realized that now that
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he wants to end the
relationship, he needs
to think things over.
And I realized that this
was possible. And at
that very moment I made
a decision that I could
not refuse. I said,
â€œWhat if I say yes? If
I love him? If I want to
be with him and live his
life?â€• You were very
surprised
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